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ACT PLANNING AUTHORITY 

DRAFT TERRITORY PLAN 

NOTICE THAT THE DRAFT TERRITORY PLAN HAS BEEN REVISED AND 
SUBMITTED TO THE EXECUTIVE FOR APPROVAL. 

The revised draft Territory Plan, and the documents submitted 
to the Executive recommending approval of the revised Plan, 
are available for public inspection as required by Sections 22 
and 24 of the Land (Planning and Environment) Act 1991. 

Copies may be inspected: 

at libraries of the ACT Government Library Service at 
Belconnen, Civic, Dickson, Erindale, Kingston, Kippax, 
Tuggeranong and Woden during normal opening hours; and 

during office hours, at the Shopfronts at: 

- John Overall Offices, 220 Northbourne Avenue, 
Braddon ; 

- Homeworld Centre, Reed Street, Tuggeranong; and 
- Saraton Building, East Row, Civic Centre. 

Copies of the Plan and Maps may be purchased, during office 
hours, from the Shopfront at John Overall Offices, 220 
Northbourne Avenue, Braddon. 
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